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Hello everyone,  

We are now into Term 2B, which means that we are 

half way through this school year.  This is a particularly 

crucial term for Year 11 as there are coursework 

deadlines to be met and of course, some exams are 

scheduled as well.  All the best to Yr 11’s in their 

studies at this time. 

World Book Day will be celebrated in the Primary 

sector next week and we look forward to seeing your 

children in costume as outlined on the attachment. 

ADF Arts & Crafts Programme is also attached, so 

please get thinking about your children’s home 

entries. 

The PTA has to be applauded for their efforts in 

organising the Family Skittles night which was 

enjoyed by all in attendance.  Thank you for 

supporting this body 

Sponsored Walk 

All monies have now been collected and a grand 

total of £902.55 has been raised.  £180.55 

will be donated to the PTA, £361.00 to 

Children in Need and £361.00 to the 

Administrators choice of charity for World 

Children’s Day. Well done to everyone who 

participated and thank you to all who helped to 

distribute our sponsor papers and supported 

our kids. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 & 4 ‘Open Session’ 

Year 3 and 4 had a successful ‘Open Session’ with 

parents and carers on the final day of last term. The 

school would like to thank so many families for their 

support in making the time to come and join us. The 

children enjoyed teaching their families about life in 

Victorian times, which they learnt in the ‘Talk for 

Writing’ scheme in their English lessons. They also 

enjoyed sharing their Victorian facts, artwork, poetry, 

playing a parlour game, and a little bit of quiz time 

too.    Mr Carthew 

Cover for Maths and Business Studies 
In Ms Nicholson’s absence for this week and until she 

returns -hopefully next week, we have Mr Andy 

Hobson and Mr Ian Lamb, along with teaching staff 

covering her lessons.  I would like to thank those who 

have given up their time to assist with much needed 

cover. 

 


